
 
 
 
 
 
New Tour Features Coming to the Manor House in 2019 

 
By Donna Spiegler, Communications Manager 

 
 

 
Stan Hywet opens for the season on April 2nd, and we’re looking forward to your visit! It’s a new 
year with new exhibits and public programs —inspired by our 2019 theme of Lasting Impressions. 
 
You’ll notice some upgrades and enhancements to the guest experience in the Manor House. By 
mid-May, new reader rails will augment a totally revised and easier-to-read Visitors Guide. The 
reader rails offer additional information, supplementing the tour you’ve chosen, either a guided or 
self-guided tour. Here’s what to expect: 
 

READER RAILS 
Guests touring the Manor House will notice new reader rails in 10 rooms of the 
mansion. These linear information panels feature additional facts to enhance a visit, 
supplementing information in the Visitors Guide, and what is offered on a Guided 
Tour. Reader rails will be installed in May. 
 
UPDATED VISITORS’ GUIDE 
The Visitors Guide has been revamped and updated to make it more useable. Guests 
asked for room identification that corresponds to the guide, we’ve delivered! Labels 
in each room (with some brief description) will correspond to identification numbers 
in the guide. 
 

 

 
We look forward to sharing our beautiful Estate with you this season! 

Tour tickets are now available for purchase at stanhywet.org.   

See you soon! 
 

 


